Fisheries and Forestry

Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Portfolio

Department
Supplementary Budget Estimates, 27 & 28 May 2002


Question:FF 03

Topic: National Plan of Action for Sharks
Hansard: Page: 161

Senator Allison asked:

…I think you have indicated that $100,000 has been used to develop the NAPS.  Is it possible to indicate what the budget will be for implementation of that plan of action?

If it is finished in August, doesn’t that mean you will be implementing it in this coming financial year?

Mr Quinlivan replied:…We can confirm that for you.

Answer:

The budget for the implementation of the Shark Plan is yet to be determined as the Shark Plan is yet to be finalised.  The draft Shark Plan will go out for public consultation in July and it is expected that the final plan will be submitted for Ministerial endorsement by the end of 2002, with implementation to progressively follow that endorsement.
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